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13th September 2024 

 

Welcome Back 
 

In our first newsletter of the term, we would like to take the opportunity to welcome 

everyone back to our new school year. We hope you all had a good summer. The children 

have returned with an enthusiasm to re-engage with their learning, as they settle into the 

routines of their new year groups.  

 

IT Upgrade 
 

Over the Summer holiday the Trust has been upgrading our IT systems. This has involved 

installing new computers in our Computer Suite, as well as setting up a bank of laptops and 

iPads, to be used in classrooms for project work. This upgrade will make a significant 

difference to the quality of our Computing curriculum delivery. The school’s computers will 

be administered through a new Trust server, so that the Trust IT technical support team can 

manage it more easily. School emails for staff and pupils have transferred to new accounts. 

These new staff email addresses have been included in the Year Group Padlets (please see 

Year Group Pladlet links below).  

 

Year Group Padlets 
 

Year 3: 2024 - 2025 Year 3 Home Supported Learning (padlet.com) 

 

Year 4: 2024-25 Year 4 Home School Partnership (padlet.com) 

 

Year 5: Year 5 Home School Partnership 2024 - 2025 (padlet.com) 

 

Year 6: Year 6 Home School Partnership 2024-25 (padlet.com) 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

 

https://padlet.com/martinsweetf/2024-2025-year-3-home-supported-learning-t6kw8al28vt91bi5
https://padlet.com/powells16/2024-25-year-4-home-school-partnership-zf5w3kur2s562fvv
https://padlet.com/thompsonn11/year-5-home-school-partnership-2024-2025-9qqedqc1l45bpxzg
https://padlet.com/shielll1/year-6-home-school-partnership-2024-25-lqwgdtz0jjcjh7wc


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

 

Information Sharing Evenings 
 

As we settle into the new school year, the staff and I appreciate that there may well be 

information that you wish to share with your child’s new class teacher. The teachers’ email 

addresses will help with this process, as will the opportunity to meet your child’s teacher at 

the Year Group Information Evenings, scheduled for next week. These are an opportunity for 

you to find out more about year group plans for the year ahead and to ask any questions 

you may have. The timings are as follows:  

 

• Years 3 and 4 classes on Tuesday 17th September, 4.00 – 4.30 pm, in classrooms. 

• Years 5 and 6 classes on Wednesday 18th September, 4.00 – 4.30 pm; Year 5 

meeting in classrooms and Year 6 meeting in the school hall. 

 

Please access these meetings via the main school entrance on Telford Avenue. We look 

forward to seeing you.  

 

Please could the staff and I ask that if you have questions about school routines and activities 

in school, you refer to the Year Group Padlets, the school newsletter and website, or contact 

the school office. We are mindful that last year, the trend of relying on social media groups 

resulted in families receiving misinformation. We would also ask that such sites are not used 

for complaints, an unfortunate trend in the world in which we live and one I would hope our 

school community can avoid. If you have concerns, please share these with the school, rather 

than on social media. 

 

If you need to speak with your child’s class teacher on a specific matter, please arrange a 

time to do so, either via the school office or the teacher’s email address. Teachers find it 

hard to speak to parents/carers at the start of the school day, as they are responsible 

for the class at that time. If you have information which needs to be passed on first thing 

in the morning, please inform the school office and this information will be relayed to 

teachers. Please be mindful that information sent in an email to teachers may not be picked 

up until later, therefore more urgent information sharing needs to go to the school office (in 

person or via a telephone call). I hope this guidance is helpful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

SEN Parent Support Group 

 

 

 
 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 

Saturday Club at Lillington Children & Family Centre 
 

 

 

 

Site Safety 
 

Please could we ask families to remind children not to ride their bikes or scooters once they 

enter the school site, so as to avoid collisions and injuries. Thank you for your support with 

this matter. 

 

Information for Families 
 

During the year, I will continue to share information about local clubs and activities via the 

school website, on the ‘Information for Families’ page, such as the Tae Kwon Do group’s flier 

below: 

 

https://www.telfordjuniorschool.com/information-for-families/ 

 

 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, 

 

Richard Siviter 

 

 

https://www.telfordjuniorschool.com/information-for-families/


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 


